
OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER 
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 

 

 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS COMMUNICATION 

AUGUST 15, 2023 AGENDA 
 

Subject: 

 
Renewal of the 
maintenance contract with 
Optiv Security, Inc., to 

cover services on all the 
City’s existing Checkpoint 
Firewalls. 

 

 

Submitted By: 

 
Information Technology 

Department 

Action Required: 
 

 Ordinance 
  √ Resolution 

 

Approved By: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Bruce T. Moore 
City Manager 

   

SYNOPSIS A resolution authorizing the City Manager to renew the 
Maintenance Contract with Optiv Services, Inc., to cover 

services on all the City’s existing Checkpoint Firewalls. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT The total renewal cost is not to exceed $239,085.89, plus 

applicable taxes fees, and funding is available in the 

Information Technology Reoccurring Maintenance Account 

No. 103030-061350. 

        

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 
 

BACKGROUND The renewal of this contract will provide services and 
updates to the City’s existing firewalls, which enforces 

policy and assists with security implementation, upgrading 
and configuration of network equipment.   
 
The renewal will be for and additional eighteen (18) 

months and will expire on December 31, 2024.  The 

purchase will be made utilizing Arkansas State Contract No. 

SP-16-0027. 

 


